
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

bâÜ _twç Éy cxÜÑxàâtÄ [xÄÑ 
Catholic Community 

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time,  July 25, 2010
Served by the Missionary Oblates of Mary 

Immaculate 
 

222 West Redoubt Avenue     Soldotna, AK 
Office Phone:  262-4749   

Office Hour 9am-3pm Tuesday-Fridays 
Closed on Mondays 

Parish Hall Phone:  262-5542 
 

Web Site: - www.olph.cc                                          
E-mail: olph@alaska.net 

PARISH MISSION 
STATEMENT:   

 
jx? à{x yt|à{ vÉÅÅâÇ|àç? 
tvvxÑà à{x vtÄÄ Éy ZÉw àÉ 

ÑtÜà|v|Ñtàx |Ç à{x Å|áá|ÉÇ Éy 
]xáâá V{Ü|áà uç 

cÜÉvÄt|Å|Çz à{x ZÉáÑxÄ tÇw 
Ä|ä|Çz à{x Üx|zÇ Éy ZÉw 
tÅÉÇz âá tá w|áv|ÑÄxáA 

       Phone    E-mail 
Marlys Verba          Parish Life Coordinator 262-5542/262-4749 option 4 marlys.verba@gmail.com    
                  Home Phone: 262-8830  
Fr. Roger             Pastor                    262-4749, Option 3  rgrbergkamp@gmail.com  
Fr. Andrew            Pastor   262-4749, Option 3  andyomi@gmail.com  
Fr. Joe             Pastor   262-4749, Option 3  joejdowling@yahoo.com 
 
SUNDAY LITURGY:   Saturday 5pm,  Sundays will be 10am and 5pm 
 
HOLYDAY MASS SCHEDULE:   Noon and 7pm (see bulletin) 
     
WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE:   Tuesday through Friday, 12:05pm  
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Thursday 12:45pm  —  Saturday 4:00  to  4:45pm 
 
Adoration of Blessed Sacrament:  Thursdays 12:30pm — Fridays 12:00 noon 
 
Sacrament of Anointing of Sick or Communion: Available during the Sunday 
Masses, or as needed.  Because of HIPAA laws, parishioners need to notify us 
if going to the hospital.  Remember to request Anointing of the Sick before 
surgery — please call the parish @ 262-4749. 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: for children – Parents Prep. class required. Call Marlys for reservations.  
        Best done prior to birth. — Baptism Class July 20 
     for adults – Contact the office about RCIA 
                                         for children 8 and older; RCIC classes — please call Office 
 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 month process (several classes and FOCUS Test and/or  
    Engaged Encounter, or Couple to Couple…contact a priest. 
 
Funerals: contact parish office immediately after the death. 
 
Prayer Chain: pjham@alaska.net,  Pat Hamilton 262-5250 
 
Sexual Abuse Victim Assistance Coordinator: Marlys Verba 

Please Note: Submissions/articles for the weekly bulletin via email must be in by Thursdays at noon to 
Marlys:  marlys.verba@gmail.com and you may send a copy to: knowledgeisstrength@hotmail.com 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RUMMAGE SALE 
 
Our World Youth Day teens will travel to 
Madrid, Spain in August of 2011 for a 
pilgrimage with the Pope.  We will host a 
WYD  Rummage Sale from 10 - 4 on 
August 6 & 7, 2010 to raise funds.  If you 
have items you would like to donate, our 
volunteers will be accepting them during 
the week prior to the sale on August 2- 5. 
The Redemptorist Center is open from 
10:00am to 2:00pm for your goods. If you 
have questions, you are welcome to 
contact Tonilyn at 262-8478.  Thank you. 

 

 IN SERVICE TO THE  
                PASCHAL MYSTERY 
 
 
   COMING SOON, August 6 & 7, the 
Music Ministry is invited to a prayer service 
concert at 7pm Friday in St. John's Church, 
Homer.  Also, there is a workshop by Bob 
Hurd on Saturday from 9am-3pm.   
   Liturgical music is a ministry because it 
serves something beyond itself—the telling 
of the paschal story—Christ’s living, dying 
and rising for us. Music ministers are bearers 
of Christ’s story, Christ’s word, to others. 
This workshop will explore how we can 
become better ministers of the paschal 
mystery.  As we explore these questions Bob 
will give many musical examples.   
   All those involved in the music ministry or 
who would like to be, you are invited. Please 
let us know if you plan on going for a 
luncheon on Saturday; There are rides 
available both Friday evening and Saturday 
morning from Soldotna; housing will be 
provided for those wanting to stay overnight 
on Friday.  We just need to know the 
numbers by today, July 25th. Bob Hurd is a 
composer for the OCP company, of which 
we use their music  for our liturgies.  
   Please see Marlys for any questions or to 
register at  262-5542.   
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July 26, 
Monday:   
No Mass 
Morning 
Prayer, 7:30am 
 
 
 
 
 

July 27, 
Tuesday:   
Noon Mass 
Morning 
Prayer, 7:30am 
Legion of Mary 
12:45pm 
Calendaring 
10am & 7pm 
in Hall 

July 28, 
Wednesday:  
Noon Mass 
Morning 
Prayer, 7:30am
 
 
 
 
 

July 29,  
Thursday: 
Noon Mass  
Morning 
Prayer, 7:30am 
  
 
 
 
 

July 30, 
Friday:   
Noon Mass 
Morning 
Prayer, 7:30am    

July 31, 
Saturday:  
5:00pm  Mass 
Reconciliation 
                     

August 1, 
Sunday:   
10am and 
5:00pm Mass 

Jer 13: 1-11 
Deuteronomy 32: 
   18-19, 20, 21 
Mt 13: 31-35 

Jer 14:17-22 
Ps 79: 8, 9, 11  
   & 13 
Mt 13: 36-43 

Jer 15: 10, 16-21 
Ps 59: 2-3, 4,  
   10-11, 17, 18 
Mt 13: 44-46 

Jer 18: 1-6 
Ps 146: 1b-2,  
   3-4, 5-6ab 
Jn 11:19-27 
         or 
Lk 10:38-42 

Jer 26: 1-9 
Ps 69:5, 8-10, 14 
Mt 13: 54-58 

Jer 26: 11-16, 24 
Ps 69: 15-16 
   30-31, 33-34 
Mt 14: 1-12 

Ecc 1: 2; 2: 
   21-23 
Ps 90: 3-4, 5-6, 
   12-13, 14, 17 
Col 3: 1, 5, 9-11
Lk 12: 13-21 

 

Calendar for July 26, 2010 — August 1, 2010, with Daily Readings 

Adoration of Blessed Sacrament: 
Thursday 12:30pm -Friday Noon 

Eucharistic Ministers: Barbara Bonk, John Bonk, Barbara Dilley, Cindy Irmen, and Margaret Johnson 
Saturday July 31, 2010, 5:00pm 

Sunday August 1, 2010, 10:00am 

Sunday August 1, 2010, 5:00pm 

 Mop & Bucket 7/26—7/31:  Damon Hastings Family                          Collection Counters: 7/25:  Lynn & Gene Friendshuh 

Lectors:  1st Reading;  Mary Bailey; 2ns Reading: Carolyn Cannava Altar Server:  Reese Hanson and 
                         Grey Hanson 

Eucharistic Ministers:  Kathy Culling, David Stropes, Laurie Stropes, Gloria Sweeney, and Mike Sweeney

Lectors:  1st. Reading: Dave Carey; 2ns reading:  Kathleen Evenson Altar Server:  Danny McIntosh

Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors : __________________________________________         Altar Server:  Andrew Agosti



 
 
 

 
 
 

CALLING ALL MIDDLE 
SCHOOLERS AND HIGH 

SCHOOLERS WHO HAVE 
ATTENDED AT LEAST ONE 
TEEN EVENT LAST YEAR 

 

  
WE NEED YOU!  Let us know what you thought 
about last year's Teen Events.  Please pickup, fill 
out and return a Teen Event Survey from the teen 
board in the lobby.  Return your filled out form 
by the weekend of July 24-25 in the slot marked 
"Filled In."  This survey will help us prepare for 
the upcoming year's events.  If you have question 
please call Tonilyn Spring 262-8478 or Brenda 
Alhberg 262-5432. 

  
AMAZING! 

 
 
Vanessa Williams is from Kasilof, Alaska. 
She is a 2005 Skyview graduate, a 2009 
University of Oregon graduate, and a 
lifelong member of our parish, as are her 
parents, Rob and Krys Williams. Vanessa is 
applying for continuing education to 
become a Nurse Practitioner.  Vanessa was 
accepted in the IE3 Global Internship/Child 
Family Health International Program.  She 
went to Cape Town and Durban, South 
Africa for 3 months earlier this year.  A  
presentation by Vanessa on her experiences 
and pictures of the area will be shown 
during hospitality after the 10am Mass on 
Sunday, August 1st in O'Neil Hall.  
Please join us. 

 

 
The Covenant House is gathering items for 
their "Job Search" closet.  They are speci-
fically in need of black shoes and black 
belts in all sizes for both young men and 
young women.  The girls especially need 
shoes with low to no heels (flats).  They 
also are in need of any clothing for job 
searching purposes.  There is a basket in 
the foyer to put items in until August 1st.   
May God Bless. 

             

 
A GATHERING 

 
The parish picnic has been scheduled for 
Saturday, August 7th after the 5pm Mass. Lots 
of help is wanted for the preparation of this 
event. Needed are: individuals for the set up, 
take down, preparation of food (hot and cold), 
and, of course, serving. If you can help with 
any of these areas, please contact Pat Murray 
at 262-7801.  The hot dogs and hamburgers 
are provided by the church.  Sounds yummy!     
PARISHIONERS ARE ASKED TO BRING 
EITHER A SALAD OR HOT DISH TO 
SHARE.  Games for the children will be 
coordinated by Heather Stockton who may be 
reached at 260-6581 to offer help with this 
amusement. 



 
 

Now is the Time! 
 

Our Parish will soon begin a new year of journeying with people who are interested in 
joining the Catholic Church.  This faith journey process is called the Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults or RCIA.    We just recently finished one of the most exciting years in 
our Parish’s history with many people joining the Church last Easter.   Again this year we 
have inquirers asking about the RCIA process.  We look forward to another grace filled 
year of growing spiritually along with our inquirers. 
 

Who should participate in the RCIA? 
The whole Church community should participate!  We do this by our daily life….living 
out the life and teachings of Jesus Christ.  Through our example others are called to 
“Come and See”. 
 
Do you have a friend, co-worker or family member who has asked you about the Catholic 

Church? 
Now would be a good time to invite them to come to Mass with you.  Tell them about the 
RCIA.  There will be an invitation in our bulletin each week to come join this process.  
Please see that they get this invitation. 
 

Are you interested in joining this process? 
If you are not baptized, were baptized in another Christian church or were baptized a 
Catholic but have not received the Initiation Sacraments (Baptism, Confirmation & 
Eucharist), please call to sign up and be part of the RCIA process this year.   
 

Do you have children who have not received the Initiation Sacraments? 
If your children, over the age of 7, have not received the Sacraments, please call to sign 
them up for the RCIC (Rite of Christian Initiation of Children) process. 
 
 

A Personal Invitation 
 

You are cordially invited to sign up now for participation in the Rite 
of Christian Initiation of Adults (or children) RCIA (RCIC). 

 
Orientation for adults will be Wednesday, October 6, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. 

in O’Neill Hall.   
 



Orientation for children will be Saturday, October 2, 2010 at 2 p.m. in 
O’Neill Hall. 

 
RSVP:  Please call the Rectory at 262-4749 or Marlys at 262-5542 to 

inquire and to sign up now. 
 


